
 
REPORT OF THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

February 1, 2022 
 
 
 
The following is the Committee of the Whole report from the February 1, 2022 meeting.  

Staff Reports 
 F.1 Site Plan Control (D11-73-21) - 65 Mill Street, 73 and 75 Little 

Bridge Street 

  Resolution No CW038-22 

  THAT Committee of the Whole recommend that Council approve 

the Site Plan Control application (D11-73-21) for the properties 

described legally in this report and municipally known as 65 Mill 

Street, 73 and 75 Little Bridge including a special condition 

requiring the applicant to provide parking for the required one (1) 

parking space in accordance with Section 9.3.7(c) of the Zoning 

By-law (within 150 metres of the subject property through a long 

term lease) or that the applicant obtain approval from the 

Committee of Adjustment to reduce the required parking to five (5) 

parking spaces whereas the by-law requires six (6) parking 

spaces. 
 

AND THAT the Mayor and Clerk be authorized to enter into a Site 

Plan Control Agreement for the development as detailed in 

Documents 1 and 2. 

 

 F.2 2022 Municipal Election – Joint Compliance Audit Committee 

  Resolution No CW039-22 

  THAT Council approve the Municipality’s membership in the Joint 

Lanark County Compliance Audit Committee; 

AND THAT a by-law be brought forward that stipulates the 

Committee’s terms of reference; 

AND THAT a recommendation for Committee appointments be 

brought forward for approval in due course. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Information Items 

 H.5 Information List #03-22 item E: Town of Aurora Resolution re: 

Dissolve OLT 

  Resolution No CW024-022 

  THAT Council consider the resolution from the Town of Aurora 

resolution re: dissolving the Ontario Land Tribunal.  

 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
 
 

 Reviewed by, 

Councillor Bev Holmes, 
Committee of the Whole Chair 

 Jeanne Harfield,  
Clerk 

 


